
 

 

 Wednesday 21st July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Acorn Class 
 

Your Child’s Learning Journal 
 

As children approach the end of their Reception year we provide relatives with a link on 
Tapestry that enables them to download their child’s Learning Journal in a PDF format.  
 
Please use this link for instruction on how to download your child’s journal. Tapestry 
downloads 
 
It is important to note: 
 

1. You cannot download the Journal from the app. You will have to log in on line 
2. The link is only valid for 21 days 

 
In school we keep a copy of the journal and assessments to enable us to plan effectively for 
the children in Year 1 and Mrs Calvert will also use this information to handover to Mrs 
Pinder and Mrs Harder. 
 
In Years 1 and 2 we have been developing our use of Tapestry for certain activities and 
assessments including informing you about any Home Learning. Because the curriculum is 
different you will be set up on a new tapestry account. This will be provided in September. 
 
Your current Tapestry account will be unavailable after 31 August when we will be 
transferring our new cohort onto the system.   
 
We really hope that you enjoy sharing and remembering your child’s learning journey 
through reception. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms Kitson & Mrs Calvert 
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